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Tung Bui

From: Ernest Sanchez <ernestsanchez2348@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 10:39 AM
To: Tung Bui
Subject: RE: Presidio application

Dear Mr Bui, 

This is to confirm that we will accept the proposed condition. 

Sincerely, 

Ernest Sanchez 
Counsel for Marfa Public Radio 

The Sanchez Law Firm P.C. 
Washington, DC 20004 

202 237 2814 

 
On Oct 28, 2016 8:21 AM, "Tung Bui" <Tung.Bui@fcc.gov> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Ernest: 

  

We would like to ask you if you would accept Mexican condition as shown below: 

  

“This application is being granted prior to the completion of the international notification process.  Therefore, 
any construction of and operation with the facilities specified herein is at applicant's own risk and subject to 
modification, suspension or termination without right to hearing, if objected to by the Instituto Federal de 
Telecomunicaciones ("IFT") in Mexico or if found by the Commission or the IFT to be necessary in order to 
conform to the 1992 USA-Mexico FM Broadcasting Agreement.  This condition will be removed if formal 
acceptance of the facilities granted herein is received from IFT”. 

  

Please let me know by email if you would accept it. 

  

Best Regards, 
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Tung Bui 

  

  

From: Bert Goldman [mailto:bert@bgoldman.net]  
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 4:57 PM 
To: Tung Bui <Tung.Bui@fcc.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Presidio application 

  

The application has been filed. Thanks for your patience.  

  

Bert Goldman  

214-395-5067 

  

  

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Ernest Sanchez <ernestsanchez2348@gmail.com>  

Date: 10/27/16 1:37 PM (GMT-08:00)  

To: Bert Goldman <bert@bgoldman.net>  

Cc: Sara Melancon <sara@marfapublicradio.org>  

Subject: Re: Presidio application  

  

Bert, 

Attached is a pdf of today's Presidio amendment CDBS filing at the FCC. Also attached is a copy of the filing 
confirmation.  I assume you will notify Tung Bui at the FCC. 

Thanks for your help.   

Best regards, 

Ernie 
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THE SANCHEZ LAW FIRM P.C., 1155 F STREET N.W., SUITE 1050, WASHINGTON, D.C. 20004; 
PHONE: 202-237-2814;  FAX: 202-540-9311; E-MAIL ADDRESS: Ernestsanchez2348@gmail.com 

  

On Thu, Oct 27, 2016 at 3:02 PM, Bert Goldman <bert@bgoldman.net> wrote: 

OK, please let me know when you file it so I can tell him. 

  

  

  

Bert Goldman  

214-395-5067 

  

  

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Ernest Sanchez <ernestsanchez2348@gmail.com>  

Date: 10/27/16 11:09 AM (GMT-08:00)  

To: Bert Goldman <bert@bgoldman.net>  

Subject: Re: Presidio application  

  

Bert, 

I will file it later today. 

Ernie 

  

On Oct 27, 2016 11:37 AM, "Bert Goldman" <bert@bgoldman.net> wrote: 

Ernie, Tung Bui is anxious to get that application. Will you be able to file it today? 
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Bert Goldman  

214-395-5067 

  


